
Simsbury Farms Men’s Club Inc.
Board Meeting

Monday March 12, 2006 Maple Tree Cafe Simsbury, Ct.

In Attendance: Tom Wolff, Gerry Wetjen, David Gaffey, Tom Blaskowski, James Troy, Reg Zurinskas, Roger
Anstey, David Brownell and approximately 65 members.

Meeting called to order at 2:15

Treasurers Report

Gerry Wetjen reports:
Surplus of $1,455 in last year’s budget.
We have a balance of $23,391.25
Old Spice $2,000 sponsorship for Men’s Clubs tourneys.
The scholarship fund has a balance of $4129.88 to date.
285 members needed not to have to adjust the budget.
302 last year 190 YTD signed up this year.
This report and proposal was voted upon and approved as written.

Secretary’s Report

The January 13th minutes were voted upon and passed as written with out reading.

NEPGA Report

Stu Haigh reported on the NEPGA history
David Brownell made a presentation regarding the NEPGA all Net event. July 8th and 9th qualifiers for the 10 man
team and the All Net Team.

Nomination Committee

Results of the election were announced, Tom Wolff, Wayne Marciano, Dave Gaffey and Gerry Wetjen were reelected
as Directors to the Board of Directors for a period of two years. 

Tournament Committee

Tournament sign ups will not be on the web this year.

General Business

Johnny V. announced that Jeff will be leaving to become the Head Pro at Timberline effective immediately.
Discussed the Variety Card to include other courses.
Weekend Side games to receive points and funds .Top 2 point gainers at the end of the year will have an award.
Need to have a USGA Handicap to get into the games.
Rule Change – MUST play with that foursome and all cards must be turned in.
Thursday Night Skins game starts May 5th. 



Meeting Adjourned 3:15PM

Respectfully Submitted by: Tom Blaskowski (subbing for Rich Tressy)
                                                Entertainment Committee Chairman                                      
                                                SFMC Inc.


